MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
October 25, 2017
RE:
Agreement between Boone County High School and Paul Brown Stadium
For the board to approve this agreement between Boone County High School and Paul Brown Stadium for the 2017-18 Prom. The total cost will be about $8,000.00 before taxes and administrative fees. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
